
 
 

   

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
9th September 2024 

Yr 5- Cycling sessions 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Year 5 children at Minerva have been offered the opportunity to learn to ride a bike and develop their cycling 

skills on the pump track in Hillfields park. All the children will be provided with helmets and bikes to use. This 

is part of our work within the local community and in partnership with Access sport. This wonderful 

opportunity is free of charge.  

Children will need to wear their PE kit on this day - black joggers or leggings with a white T-shirt and school 

jumper. (They must be wearing long sleeves). Sandals are not permitted. They will walk to the pump track 

regardless of the weather so they may need a coat or sunhat. As it is a very active session, children will also 

need a drink and a small snack.  

Starting on the 19th of September, Hotwells class will go every Thursday.  

19th September 2024 

26th September 2024 

3rd October 2024 

10th October 2024 

17th October 2024 

 

St. George class will go the following term on Thursdays.  

7th November 2024 

14th November 2024 

21st November 2024 

28th November 2024 

5th December 2024 

12th December 2024 

 

Please tick to provide permission on Scopay by Monday 16th September. If you have any further questions, 

please contact the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

Emily Hudson 

Family support worker 


